
Invitation to Discuss Your Advanced Care 

Directive 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am reaching out to invite you to a conversation regarding 

your advanced care directive. This important document can help ensure that your healthcare 

preferences are understood and respected in the future. 

We believe that discussing your wishes and values is essential, and we would like to provide you 

with a supportive environment to do so. Our conversation will cover: 

• Your healthcare preferences and wishes 

• How to create or update your advanced care directive 

• Any questions or concerns you may have about the process 

Please let us know your availability for this discussion. We are more than happy to accommodate 

your schedule. 

Thank you for considering this important conversation. We look forward to hearing from you 

soon. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


